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SOCIAL EVENTS TEAM:

It's always the money!!!

Unfortunately, the coffer has run dry for a while.  The Social Events Team will not be able to host our 
annual Summer Luncheon this June.  We are hoping to be able to have a smaller, less elaborate event 
toward the end of the summer.  Until then, we will still host the self-supporting, planned showers and 
maybe have some events that we will all contribute money or food.  We'll be in touch... (Jeanne Horn)

Thank you to Jeanne and the team for providing the decor and food at 
Gisele's Wedding Party.  Judging from how long most of us stayed we 
really had a nice time chatting and celebrating.



The note was difficult to scan due to the blue writing so here is the text  -

Dear Colleagues, May 25, 2004
What a lovely way to spend a dreary and cl;oudy Monday morning in the company of such warm and  
caring hearts.  Dan and I are very appreciative of the Macy's gift card, Pindar shampagne, cake  
and the card which lists all those who made yesterday's celebration possible .  Your good wishes 

are inspiring and your kindness will always be treasured .
Thank you and Bless You All !  Love, Gisele & Dan

FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY SUMMER SCIENCE LECTURE :

DATE: June 1
TIME: 7:30 pm
LOCATION: Javits Room

SPEAKER: Dr. John Shea , Dept. of Anthropology 
TOPIC: "Neanderthals, Competition, and the Origins of Modern Human Behavior in the Levant"




